
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 16 November 2006 

7. UPDATE REPORT- KIMIHIA YOUTH SKILLS TRUST – KIMIHIA ADVENTURE PROGRAMME 
(KAP) 

 
 The Board considered a report from Claire Milne, Community Development Adviser, providing an 

update, as previously requested, on the Kimihia Adventure Programme. 
 
 It noted that an increase in funded places now ensured sufficient income to meet operational costs and 

salaries for teaching staff, and that the funding allocated by the Board in December 2005 had allowed 
the programme to operate in 2006. 

 
 The Board received the information. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


